Mt. Greylock Regional School District

1781 Cold Spring Road

Williamstown, MA 01267

(413) 458-9582 FAX (413) 458-2856

Dear Seventh Grade Parents & Guardians:

The seventh grade students are being rewarded for their hard work and academic achievement this year with a field day at Grafton State Park, in Grafton, NY on Thursday, June 9th.  Students will have the opportunity to swim (with lifeguards on duty), play games and have lunch on the beach.   
We will leave Mt. Greylock by bus at 915 a.m. and will return to Mt. Greylock in time for the 2:20 busses.  In the event of severely inclement weather we will stay at Mount Greylock for the day.





Aside from a bathing suit and towel, students may bring balls, frisbees and other beach or lawn games.  Students will need to bring a bag lunch.  Students may bring 2-5$ cash, as there is concession stand, but we cannot guarantee the availability of a meal.  There will be no place to safeguard costly electronic items, but students may bring them at their own risk. 
To ensure that your middle school student does not miss out on this opportunity to participate in a wide assortment of fun activities, please return the permission slip below along with cash or a check payable to Mt. Greylock for $5.00, to cover the cost of transportation by Friday, June 3rd.  If this cost creates a hardship for your family, please contact Liza Barrett, team leader, or the school principal directly. Please note that the cost of transportation has been defrayed by funding from the Students Organizing Change Club (SOC).
If your child has allergies or a medical condition that we should be aware of, please contact any one of us by phone or e-mail. 
We are looking forward to a great day at the lake!

Sincerely,

Liza Barrett


7th Grade Team Leader



Ext. 169










    has my permission to travel by school bus to Grafton Lake State Park on Thursday., June 9, 2016, and I have enclosed the $5.00 fee. 






Parent/Guardian
The mission of the Mount Greylock Regional School District is to prepare all students to achieve their full potential as learners in an ever-changing world.
